
Good	morning,
	
Please	see	attached	document	in	response	to	your	records	request.
	
Sincerely,
	
Michael	McDonald
Chief	of	Police
Westminster	Police	Department
7	South	Street
Westminster,	MA	01473
978-874-2933
	
This	electronic	message	and	the	attached	documents,	if	any,	are	confidential	and	intended	for	the	named	recipient(s)	only.	Any	dissemination,	disclosure	or
distribution	of	the	contents	of	this	communication	by	unintended	recipients	is	unlawful	and	prohibited.		If	you	have	received	this	message	in	error,	please	contact	the
sender	by	return	e-mail	or	telephone,	and	delete	the	copy	you	received.		Thank	you.
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Subject Request	for	records

To "efalcon@aclum.org"	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Wed,	8	Apr	2020	13:24:41	+0000


